
 

         Geneva, 13 December 2016 
 

 
Maziyar Gilaninejhad 
President 
Union of Metalworkers and Mechanics of Iran (UMMI) 
Sent by email to irunionmessenger@gmail.com; jamshid.ahmadi@btinternet.com 
 

 

IndustriALL Global Union in solidarity with workers at 
Bushehr Petrochemical Complex in Iran 

 
 
Dear Brother Maziyar,  
 
I am writing to you on behalf of IndustriALL Global Union, which represents 50 million workers 
in the mining, energy and manufacturing sectors in 140 countries, including Iran, to express 
our full support and solidarity with the struggle of the workers at the Bushehr Petrochemical 
Complex, South Pars, Assaluyeh, Iran.   
 
We stand together with the workers in their struggle to receive unpaid wages, which in some 
cases go back to the month of August.  In addition, we call on the management to refrain from 
threatening workers with dismissal.   
 
Instead, we call on management to address the legitimate demands of the workers, and seek 
a fair solution to the conflict through a dialogue with the Union of Metalworkers and Mechanics 
of Iran (UMMI). 

 
IndustriALL Global Union stands firm in solidarity with the workers at the Bushehr 
Petrochemical Complex. 
 
In solidarity, 
 

 
Valter Sanches 
General Secretary 
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